
From: Roma Stewart   
Sent: 22 April 2024 08:12 
To: MLA Roger Spink   
Subject: RE: Sure Presentation 
 
Hi Roger 
  
Please see below a summary of camp capital expenditure for the period 2019 to 2023.  There is 
a further £500k projects still in plan for this year which includes continuation of WiMax 
replacement and Rural Radio Backhaul. 
  
  

 
  
There was an increase in Capacity in October 2023 with further significant increases planned 
for this year, over the next few months. 
  
With regards to the Low Latency packages, we have some businesses ready to start trials once 
we are ready to cutover.  Testing is still ongoing as we had some technical challenges but we 
hope this is coming to an end soon and we should be ready.  We hope to add in further 
businesses and services as we go along with the trials.  
                 
Regards 
Roma 
  
  
Roma Stewart 
Chief Executive, Falkland Islands 
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